PRESS RELEASE

“Karachi: Monday August 08, 2016: Pakistan Broadcasters Association strongly condemned the incident of suicide bomb attack inside the Civil Hospital
Quetta and expressed deep grief and sorrow over the loss of precious human lives. Two cameramen Shahzad Khan, Aaj TV and Mehmood Khan Dawn

News lost their lives in the line of duty. Several other reporters and cameramen were also injured in this attack.

May Allah grant eternal peace to the departed souls and courage to the bereaved families and mayv He grant early recovery to the injured”.

Sincerely for,
Pakistan Broadcasters Association

Muhammad Ali Butt
Executive Director
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